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Dear Fellow Angels,

It is time for our Annual Christian Angel Smile Foundation Charity Event! As we do every year,
everyone here at the CAS Foundation is working very hard to make this Holiday season our best
holiday season ever! We will be hosting our annual fundraiser at Brutole Restaurant in Danvers
on Sunday, November 17" from 4-8pm.

Join us for delicious food, great music, and of course our amazing Silent and Live Auctions and
Raffles. Don't worry Pats fans... there is no game that day! By overwhelming response, we will
once again host an adult only event (18+).

For any new Angels out there, all proceeds from our annual fundraiser go directly to people in
need. We provide beautiful Thanksgiving and Christmas food baskets to families, food to local
food pantries, as well as warm coats and clothing to children during the cold winter months. For
Christmas, we put a smile on children’s faces by donating toys to those who otherwise may not
receive any gifts this year. This is all because of what you do!

If for some reason you cannot attend our annual fundraiser but would like to make a donation,
we have enclosed a donation form and a self addressed stamped envelope. Your donations are
much needed and greatly appreciated. We raised $5,000 from people who could not attend the
event last year, but still made a donation. Thank you to everyone who contributed. If everyone
who cannot attend donates $10, $20 or even $25 it will make a huge difference in a child’s life.
Fifty dollars feeds an entire family for the holidays.

Please contact Lindsay for tickets at 978-977-0300 and receive a discount for purchasing in
advance. If you, or anyone you know, are willing to donate items for our live and silent auctions,
please contact us at 978-977-0300 or info@christianangelsmile.org.

Thank you in advance for helping so many families celebrate with a warm meal and gifts during
the coming holiday season. With your help we look forward to serving others during this Holiday
season. Please feel free to invite friends to share in this wonderful event!

Sincerely,

Desi and Peter Souhleris and the team at The Christian Angel Smile Foundation



